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Dear Senators, 

I oppose this measure.  People in Oregon want what most Americans want.  A real 

home for their family with a yard and a garage.  We don't want to live in dense 

housing.  This is something that should be organic with demand.  We have plenty of 

land here in Oregon for homes.  We don't need to take farmlands.  Maybe the state 

should sell some of it's land to individuals.  that would increase the supply.  Maye the 

state, counties and cities should make the permit process more affordable.   

Please vote NO on this bill.   

 

Karen Schmidlin 

Washington county  


